
 
Teachers,  
Please join us for a preview of the new standards for Family and Consumer Sciences—and make your 
mark on courses to be used by teachers across the state.  
 
The Ohio Department of Education and the Ohio State University College of Education and Human 
Ecology have worked closely over the last year to build these standards as well as courses based on the 
standards. Now, it’s time to develop instructional strategies for each course.  
 
Given your experience and success with students, we invite you to spend a day with a small group of 
your peers in Columbus, where you will examine courses specific to your hospitality and tourism 
specialties and identify activities, projects, and other strategies that teachers can use to deliver course 
content to their students. Expect to share and hear loads of great teaching ideas to incorporate in the 
courses—and to use with your classes when you get home.  
 
Date: Wednesday, June 10, 2015  
Time: 9:00 a.m.-4:00 p.m.  
Where: FFA Center 717 E. 17th Ave; Columbus, OH  
Lunch will be on your own 
RSVP: Please contact Mary Jo Kohl at maryjo.kohl@education.ohio.gov  by June 4th to let us know if 

you’ll be able to attend. 
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